July 12, 1961

A special meeting of the City Council was held in the Municipal Building on July 12, 1961 at 4:00 P.M.

Present: B.E. Ball, A.O. Umstead, W.R. Hamner, J.C. Holcomb, F.J. Horsman

Mayor Ball announced that the purpose of this meeting was for the purpose of discussing housing for the new City Manager.

#1959

On motion by J.C. Holcomb, seconded by W.R. Hamner and carried by unanimous roll call vote, council moved that the City of Norton purchase the Lot 7, Block 57, of C.J. and Angie Jessee located on Chestnut Street for the sum of \$3,000.00, said lot to be used for a building site for a residence for City Manager.

There being no further business to come before the council same adjourned.

Mayor

Clerk